
Virtual                 

Scavenger  

Hunt 

The March Break Virtual Disney Scavenger Hunt will take you on an adventurous hunt finding the most 

memorable items from some of your favorite Disney movies.  To get points your team will be required to take 

photos and videos recreating specific unforgettable scenes. 

"If you can Dream it, you can do it" Walt Disney 

            The Disney Scavenger Hunt was created in an App called Scavr. The link to register your team is on the                                               

“From the Desk of the Leisure Services Coordinator” Facebook page.  

If you are not on Facebook contact Trisha and the link can be e-mailed to register.  

The App is very user friendly…. After you register download the App on your device of choice and on                                   

Thursday, March 10th at 3pm when the hunt begins you will be able to see the what your team is required to get. 

By request Trisha can email you the list if you are unable to participate through the App! 

Complete this Magical hunt at your leisure over the March Break! 

Hunt will begin Thursday, March 10th at 3pm and will end Monday, March 21st at 9am.                    
A pizza party for winner team ** if multiple teams score perfect there will be a draw for the pizza party** 

Additional prizes to be awarded for participation and creativity as well. 

Mark your Calendars 
  Echo Bay For Sale  
      Saturday, May 7, 2022  
                   8am-2pm 
Watch for more details to come in the April newsletter and on 
the website. Start to gather your items and register to get your 
location on the map.  Contact Trisha if you are interested in a 
spot at one of the halls or at the Sportsplex. Space will be                         
limited for these location.                                                                                  

  Registration will open Tuesday, March 29, 2022 

The Ice Cube is also still 

open and will remain open 

as long as Mother Nature 

cooperates!  

What is happening at the Sportsplex 
Public Skating  
Saturday’s from 7-8:30 pm and Sunday’s from 2-3:30 pm 
Shinny  
Friday’s starting March 4th until April 15th  
Under 15 - 6-7 pm with the exception of April 1st it is 8-9 pm  
Age 15 and over - 9-10 pm 
Adults Only Skate 
Wednesday’s 2-3 pm * NO adult skate Wednesday, March 16th * 
Preschool Skate 
Wednesday’s10:30-11:30 am  *NO Preschool skate Wednesday, March 16th * 
March Break Public Skating  
Monday, March 14th 4-5:30 pm 
Tuesday, March 15th 4-5 pm 
Wednesday, March 16th  5-6pm 
Thursday, March 17th  4-5 pm 
Friday, March  18th 4-6 pm  

EKOBA Museum                                                 
is open and at this time can be visited by appointment.                                                            

Contact Trisha at (705)248-1166  
Looking to get involved? Want to help share 
the  history of our community and be part of 

planning some community events?  

Please consider joining the EKOBA                
committee for a meeting on Monday, 

March 21st at 11am at the Sportsplex.  

CALLING ALL TEENS  
(born 2009 or before)  

Trisha wants to get a club/youth group going for the teens of the 

area and is looking to get ideas of what they would want to do.  

Join Trisha on Friday, March 18, 2022 

4PM -Public Skating at the Sportsplex                                                               

(if you are interested in a skate before the meeting) 

5PM - A meeting for some feedback of what some interests are   

and from there we will get some fun activities going!! 

There will be a something available to snack on during the meeting. 

For more information contact Trisha today!! 

Echo Bay Lending Library             
located within the Museum  

Open Wednesday’s 12:45-2:30pm     
 

We are in need of volunteers to spend some 
time at the Lending Library in order to extend 

our hours of operation to the community.  
 

If this is something you are interested 
in please contact Trisha today! 

 Youth Slo-pitch and Soccer 

Plans are underway for a regular Slo-Pitch and Soccer season 

and we should be playing against the other communities again!! 

Registration will be available on the 

www.echobay.ca website March 15, 2022. 
PLEASE don’t wait to register if your children plan to 

participate. Registration numbers are a very             

important part of the scheduling process! 

 

Details for the Swim Program 

and Summer Camps will be 

coming soon.  

Watch for more information in 

the April newsletter! 


